
 

 

 
Honeywell  
Precision Sensors 
12001 State Highway 55 
Plymouth, MN   55441    
 
 
August 21, 2018    
 
 
 
Subject: Last Time Buy Update for Honeywell RF Microwave Product Line 
 
 
Dear Valued Honeywell Customer: 
 
Honeywell formally announced the discontinuance of the RF Microwave product line in November 2017.  
The intent of this letter is to provide a reminder of the Last Time Buy order date and impacted part numbers. 
 
Base part numbers include: 
 

Attenuators   Switches 

HRF-AT4511   HRF-SW1000   
HRF-AT4520   HRF-SW1020 
HRF-AT4521   HRF-SW1030 
HRF-AT4610   HRF-SW1031 

HRF-AT4611 
 

Note: Evaluation boards are excluded from the last time buy.   
 
Honeywell is offering a lifetime buy opportunity as follows: 
 

• The last date to place final orders for the products listed above is November 30, 2018. 

• The last date for final shipments will be completed as early as possible; however, will be 

determined at the time of order based on demand. 

• Some lead times may be extended to accommodate make to order. 
 

Please place all POs per the dates listed above. 
 
End-of-life orders are non-cancellable and the material is not returnable. We encourage you to order as soon 
as possible. Email your purchase orders to Honeywell’s customer service at orders@honeywell.com   
 

If you require further information regarding this notice, please contact Customer Business Manager, David 

Helsel at David.Helsel@Honeywell.com.   

 

Best Regards,  

 

Ryan Supino 

Product Line Director 

Navigation & Sensors 

Ryan.supino@honeywell.com  
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